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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UE 416 
 

 
 In the Matter of  
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY,  
 
Request for General Rate Revision; and 2024 
Annual Power Cost Update. 
 

 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY’S UNOPPOSED MOTION TO 
AMEND PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 
 
Expedited Consideration Requested 
 

Consistent with 860-001-0420, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) respectfully 

requests the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) modify the Commission’s 

procedural schedule last updated in the ruling on September 5, 2023. PGE requests to move the 

deadline for Cross-examination statements and exhibits from today September 20, 2023, to 

September 21, 2023. Settlement discussions are ongoing and parties would like additional time to 

attempt to resolve outstanding issues.  

Counsel for PGE discussed the relief requested in this motion with parties. Representatives 

for CUB, Staff, AWEC, Fred Meyer, Walmart, and CEP support this request. NRDC/NWEC, 

CAPO and Calpine indicate they do not oppose the motion. Due to the immediacy of the deadline, 

PGE is requesting expedited consideration.  

 
DATED this 20th day of September, 2023.  Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Kim S. Burton, OSB #221958 
Assistant General Counsel III 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: 573.356.9688 
Email:  kim.burton@pgn.com 
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